
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

 

Prineville City Council Workshop  

 

 

Date:  Thursday, May 26, 2020 

Time:  5:15 pm – 6:15 pm 

Place:  By Telephonic Communications 

 

387 NE Third Street 

Prineville, OR  97754 
 

The purpose of the workshop is to hear about Third Street Bulb Outs 

 

This workshop is open to the public by telephonic communications due to 

commitment to eliminate the exposure and spread of COVID-19.  This meeting can 

be attended by calling 346-248-7799 Meeting ID 947 5839 2608.  Pursuant to ORS 

192.670(2), the City of Prineville is making available to the public a speaker to listen to 

the Council Meeting, which can be utilized at 400 NE 3rd Street, Prineville, Oregon; 

however, citizens are strongly encouraged to utilize your own technology rather 

than the public speaker location. 
 

 


